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A  PBL SCHOOL - Positive Behaviour for Learning  -  WE VALUE 

EDWARD PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Week 7 Term 4  2019 

Mon 25th Nov  Intensive Swimming-12.20-1pm 

Tues 26th Nov  Intensive Swimming-12.20-1pm 

Wed 27th Nov  Intensive Swimming-12.20-1pm 

Thurs 28th Nov  Intensive Swimming-12.20-1pm 

Fri 29th Nov 
 Intensive Swimming-12.20-1pm 
 Kinder Transition 9.30am-2pm 

Sun 1st Dec  Stage 3 Excursion-Sydney 

Week 8 Term 4  2019 

Mon 2nd Dec 
 Intensive Swimming-12.20-1pm 
 Stage 3 Excursion-Sydney 

Tues 3rd Dec 
 Intensive Swimming-12.20-1pm 
 Stage 3 Excursion-Sydney 

Wed 4th Dec 
 Intensive Swimming-12.20-1pm 
 Stage 3 Excursion-Sydney 

Thurs 5th Dec 
 Intensive Swimming-12.20-1pm 
 Stage 3 Excursion-Sydney 

Fri 6th Dec 
 Intensive Swimming-12.20-1pm 
 Stage 3 Excursion-Sydney 

Week 9 Term 4  2019 

Thurs 12 Dec  Presentation Night 6.30pm Deni RSL 
Club 

Fri 13th Dec  Assembly 

Week 10 Term 4  2019 

Wed 18th Dec 
 Year 6 Dinner-Coach House 
 Year 6 Big 4 Fun Day 
 Last Day of Term 

Principal’s Update 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

Welcome Back Mr Bodey 
Mr Bodey will be working at Edward for the remainder of the 
year. 

2020 Prefect Candidates 
Good luck to all our candidates that have nominated for 
leadership positions in 2020.  Speeches continue in the 
Bradley Hall this week, finishing tomorrow, Wednesday. 

Congratulations Isabella 
Koori Kids and the Department of Education 2019 NAIDOC 
Week School Initiative Competitions congratulates Isabella 
Goodear on being selected as a winning recipient of the 
‘NAIDOC Medal of Excellence’ (one of 30 awarded across the 
State).   The ultimate aim of these initiatives was to provide 
our kids with a greater understanding on the importance of 
friendship and cultural diversity.  The competitions are 
broadly based around each year’s national NAIDOC theme.  
Colouring in/short story writing, creative writing and essay 
writing competitions were open to all primary and secondary 
school students in communities.  Well done Isabella! 

Kindergarten Transition 
Our Kindergarten Transition program concludes this Friday 
29th November with students attending from 9:30am until 
2:00pm.   Transition will finish with the children singing a 
song and with each child receiving a certificate.  

Kindergarten transition parents, grandparents, aunts and 
uncles are all invited to attend a wonderful presentation, 
beginning at 1:45pm. 

All the students have settled well and have enjoyed their 
time at Edward School.  We look forward to seeing them in 
2020. 

Stage 3 Excursion-Sydney 
Our Stage 3 students leave this Sunday, 1st December and 
will return in the early hours of Saturday 7th December.  Mrs 
Bermingham has sent out information notes and will send 
home a final itinerary later in the week.  Stage 3 students 
not attending the excursion are required to attend school 
next week and Mr Bodey will be their teacher.  

Bully Zero Information 
We have had lots of positive comments from students, staff 
and parents.  Thank you to all the parents who were able to 
attend the free information session last Thursday night. 

Land Council Elections 
Reminder:  Aboriginal Land Council Elections will be held in 
the old hall this Saturday, 30th November. 

http://www.edward-p.schools.nsw.edu.au


P&C Mini Fete 
Thank you to everyone who contributed to our Mini Fete 
on Friday afternoon, 15th November. It was a huge 
success and we can't thank our P&C, staff, students, 
parents/carers enough for their donations, assistance and 
ongoing support. Over $2500 was raised. This money is 
going towards the purchase of new interactive panels for 
classrooms.  

Edward Awards  
Assembly 22.11.19 

Logan Pasco   Year 2  Bronze 2 
Fred Everett   Year 3  Bronze 3 
Jaxson Duggan  Kinder  Bronze 4 
Kywahn Button  Year 2  Bronze 4 
Nathaniel Willmott  Year 4  Bronze 4 
Bella Leetham  Kinder  Bronze 4 
Tori Johnson   Year 2  Silver 1 
Bryce Johnson  Year 5  Silver 2 
Sara Carter   Year 2  Silver 2  
Ayden Duggan  Year 1  Gold 1 
Riley Ives   Year 6  Gold 2 
Declan Leetham  Year 4  Gold 2 
William Finn   Year 1  Gold 3 
Darcy Finn   Year 2  Gold 4 Gold Achiever 

Aria Taylor   Year 5  Gold 1 No.3  

Mini Fete Raffle Winners 
Chocolate Fountain-Harlen Durbidge, Chocolate Fountain-
Michelle Jones, That Pizza-William Green, That Pizza-Dianne 
Leech, Spinning Machine-Katy Grady, Trivia Pursuit-Alisha 
Taylor, Aria & Harper-Cathy Cleary, Parking Lot-Issiah 
Heikken, Lamp-Fiona Waters, $200 Voucher-Nat Dawson, 
$100 Fuel Voucher-Vicki Arentz, Wired $100 Voucher-
Katherine Oakely.   

Congratulations to all the winners! 

Intensive Swimming Program 
The water was a bit fresh but the sun was shining. 
Intensive Swimming began yesterday for all students in 
Years 2, 3, 4 and selected students in year 5 and 6.  
Swimming will continue daily until the end of next week. 

This is a very valuable program aimed at developing water 
confidence and provides skills in water safety and survival. 
Instruction is provided by Austswim trained tutors. 
Yesterday was testing day, today was cancelled due to the 
weather. We will begin our lessons tomorrow. 

PBL Awards 
Ollie Simpson-Rose, Jaxson Duggan, Zeeke Barling, Bailey 
Busby, Mannix Taylor, Trevor Quor, Bella Leetham, Isabella 
Goodear, Alexis May, Harlen Durbidge, Fred Everett, Jye 
Graham, Nathaniel Willmott, Harrison Leech, Tjaegan 
Bright, Ronnie Owen, Billy Hurst, Gwen Gazzara, Thomas 
Ives, Savannah Emery, Seth May, Alysha Collier, Ebony 
Hodkinson, Maia Larmour, Evie Mace, Maddison Toohey, 
Georgia Daniels, Mason Durbidge, Nate Profitt, William 
Blenkiron, Bryce Johnson, Carter Sartore, Lincoln Meharry, 
Harper Taylor, Alex Ledwidge, Myley Simmons, Ranbir 
Singh and Summer King. 




